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September 21, 2015
Dear Patients:
This letter is to notify you of important changes coming to the practice of Linda D. Green, M.D. Dr. Linda
Green and Dr. Corinna Bowser are in the process of merging their practices. This will result in numerous

changes as noted below.

Office hours have been changed in the Havertown office (850 W. Chester Pike, Havertown, PA 19083) as
follows:

Mondays (Dr. Bowser): 9:00 am — 6:00 pm

Wednesdays (Dr. Green): 1:00 pm — 7:00 pm

Fridays (Dr. Green): 9:00 am — 1:00 pm

Please note that allergy shot patients must be in the office 15 minutes before closing time.

Dr. Bowser will continue to see patients in the Narberth office (109 Forrest Ave., Narberth, PA19072) as
follows:

Tuesdays: 1:00 pm — 7:00 pm

Thursdays: 9:00 am — 5:00 pm

Dr. Green will continue to see both new and current patients at the Havertown office. We will do our best to
honor the preference of physician when scheduling your appointment. However during busy times or when you
need an urgent appointment it may be necessary to see the other doctor or occasionally be seen at the other
office. Fortunately the electronic record allows your “chart” to be available to either doctor and in either office.
We are also in the process of implementing an electronic medical record at both offices. This will allow us to
have access to your information regardless of which office is open. We will be asking you to update and verify

your information so that everything is accurate as the system is implemented.

All billing will be done under the name Narberth Allergy and Asthma. Patients with insurance requiring
referrals may be asked to obtain new referrals.

We hope these changes will allow us to provide the best allergy care possible in a friendly and efficient
manner. Please do not hesitate to ask us if you have any questions.

Linda D. Green, M.D.

Corinna Bowser, M.D.



